
Budget Public Hearing held November 10, 2014 at 5:30 P.M. at the Town Hall in 

Schroon Lake N.Y.

Present:

Town Supervisor:                   Michael Marnell 

Councilpersons:                     Roger Friedman, Don Sage, Meg Wood and Clara Phibbs

Town Clerk:                           Patricia Savarie

Budget Officer:                      Chris Stone

Also Present:                          Rosemarie Ritson                          

Supervisor Marnell called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M.  Supervisor Marnell asked 

the Town Clerk, Patricia Savarie, to read the Public Notice.

LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING ON 2015 Town of Schroon Budget
Pursuant to the town board resolution of October 15, 2014, the Town Board of the Town of Schroon 
will hold a public hearing on the proposed Town Budget for 2015. All citizens and especially senior 
citizens are invited to attend and provide the Board with written and oral comments on the budget. 

The budget hearing will be held in the meeting room of Town Hall, 15 Leland Avenue, Schroon Lake, 
NY on Monday, November 10, 2014, at 5:30 PM. The Regular Town Board Meeting will follow after 
the Budget Hearing at 6:00 P.M.

The Town Budget may be reviewed at the office of the Town Clerk during the regular office hours. All 
persons wishing to speak at this meeting will be permitted to do so. 

Supervisor Marnell opened up the floor to public participation, there was no public 

participation. Supervisor Marnell closed the Public Hearing at 5:36 P.M.

I, Patricia J. Savarie, do hereby certify the foregoing to be a true and correct transcript from the minutes 
now on file in my office and of the whole such original minutes.

Dated:   November 10, 2014__________________________________________
                                                                                                            Town Clerk 


